
To Our Friends & Family:
Our residents and staff appreciate the time you spend with 

your family member and friends in our center; however due to 

the recent COVID19 activity within the state of __________, the 

CDC and CMS have recommended that visitors be limited to 

essential visitors only—which at this time are limited to service 

providers.

In an effort to prevent the spread of COVID19 to our 

community, we are adhering to these recommendations and are 

not allowing visitors in our center until further notice.

We will make every effort to provide a means of communication 

with your loved one and will share that information with you as 

it becomes available (e.g., telephone, Skype, FaceTime, etc.). 

This will allow you to communicate directly with your loved one 

without increasing the risk of infection spread. 

If you should have any questions, please contact 

______________________________ at ______________________________.

Thank you for your understanding.  Stay well!


